
 

 
Sewing for Handwoven's Group 
A group of members get together a couple of times a year to encourage each other and 
sew on handwoven fabrics. This year our project from the Daryl Lancaster Collection 
(https://www.weaversew.com/shop/) is the #700 or 1700. Tunic.  Our first meet up is in 
January 2026. We have decided to concentrate on fit and the construction of a garment. If 
you are interested in working with us contact Patricia (patwove@aol.com) for more 
information and dates. 
 
 

 


